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30.04.2024 

 

Subject: Important Notice Regarding Student Transportation Safety 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure the safety and security 

of all students at Prita Lee Lesson School, Kapurthala, we would like to bring to your attention an important 

matter concerning student transportation. 

 

In accordance with the School Safe Vahan Act, we wish to clarify that the school does not bear responsibility 

for any private transportation arrangements made by students or their families. This includes but is not 

limited to transportation by personal vehicles, hired services, or other means not directly provided by the 

school. 

 

It is imperative to emphasize that the safety and security of your child during transit to and from school rest 

solely with the parents and guardians in case private transport is availed. While we strive to maintain a safe 

and conducive environment within the school premises and on our designated school transport routes, we 

must stress the importance of exercising caution and diligence when arranging transportation for your child. 

 

We want to reassure you that the school takes its responsibility seriously regarding children who avail 

themselves of the school transport services. Our transportation arrangements adhere strictly to the guidelines 

outlined in the School Safe Vahan Act, ensuring the safety and well-being of our students during their 

commute to and from school. 

 

We kindly request all parents and guardians to familiarize themselves with the provisions of the School Safe 

Vahan Act and to take appropriate measures to ensure the safe transportation of their children. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding student transportation safety or any other matter 

related to your child's education, please do not hesitate to contact us. Your partnership in maintaining a safe 

and secure learning environment is greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

 

Regards, 

School Management 

Prita Lee Lesson School, Kapurthala 

 


